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Town of Saratoga 

Plan Commission, 2020 
 

September 9, 2020 

 

Plan Commission Members 

 Dan Forbes, Chair Dave Barth: Excused 

Sarajane Snyder, Co-chair Josh McDonald 

Tom Grygo, Secretary:  Gordon Wipperfurth, Alternate 

 

Dan Forbes opened the meeting of the Town of Saratoga Plan Commission at 6:30 PM on 

September 9, 2020 at the Saratoga Town Hall.  The meeting was officially noticed. 

 

Motion by McDonald to approve the minutes of August 12, 2020 with revision (delete excused 

for Grygo) second by Snyder, motion approved.    

 

CSM 

Forbes said CSM 9095 by Badger Land Survey Inc., shows the road dedicated to the public.  

Dedicating the road to the public precludes any additional land transfers.   

 

Canoe/Kayak Landing 

Wipperfurth said the Wakely group will develop the signs and path to the landing to be known as 

“Point Basse Blue Water Landing.”  He also said the Wakely group will be relying on donations 

and existing funds, rather than applying for a grant for development.  Discussion followed 

regarding the bridge weight limits.  Forbes said he will meet with supplier of bridge mats to 

discuss the option of using mats to support the weight of trucks hauling gravel across the bridge. 

 

Forbes said there is no action on the Nepco landing at this time, with possible improvements 

before winter.  A site plan and parking lot design have been completed.   

 

Information from Commission Members 

Forbes said Heidi had been contacted by the North Central Regional Planning Commission about 

updating the Town Comprehensive Plan.  Forbes suggested the Plan Commission upgrade the 

comprehensive plan by amending specific areas of the plan.   

 

Snyder asked about a Trump campaign sign with offensive language.  McDonald said the sign 

owner had painted out the offensive language. 

 

Public comments.   

None 

 

The next meeting is October 14, 2020. 

 

Motion by Snyder to adjourn second by McDonald, meeting adjourned 7:47 PM 

 

 


